
 
May 12, 2015

Ambarella Announces Q1 FY 2016 Earnings Conference Call to be Held June 2, 2015

SANTA CLARA, Calif., May 12, 2015 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) -- Ambarella, Inc., (Nasdaq:AMBA) today announced that it will hold 
its Q1 FY 2016 conference call on Tuesday, June 2, 2015, at 2:00 p.m. Pacific Time. The company will issue its earnings 
release after the market closes the same day.

Those in the U.S. interested in participating should dial 877-304-8963 approximately 10 minutes prior to the start of the call. 
International callers should dial 760-666-4834. The password is "Ambarella." A replay will be available approximately 30 
minutes after the call, and can be accessed by dialing 855-859-2056 in the U.S. and 404-537-3406 internationally. The 
conference ID to access the replay is 44853501.

A webcast of the conference call will be available at http://investor.ambarella.com/events.cfm 

About Ambarella

Ambarella, Inc. (Nasdaq:AMBA), is a leading developer of low-power, high-definition and Ultra HD video compression and image 
processing solutions. The company's products are used in a variety of cameras including security IP-cameras, sports cameras, 
wearable cameras and automotive video camera recorders. Ambarella compression chips are also used in broadcasting TV 
programs worldwide. For more information about Ambarella, please visit www.ambarella.com. 
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